
 
 

2020 Wellesley College Flu Clinic 
  

Date Start Time End Time Location 

Tuesday, September 29 12 pm 3  pm Outdoor Tent, Davis Museum Plaza 

Wednesday, September 30 7  am 11 am Outdoor Tent, Davis Museum Plaza 

Tuesday, October 6 9  am 12 pm Outdoor Tent, Davis Museum Plaza 

 
Important Steps Required for On-Campus Flu Shots 
 
In order to receive a flu shot, you must book an appointment by no later than Monday, September 22 by 
visiting: medbarhealth.com/wellesley You will want to have your Medical Insurance card in front of you so you 
can include that information in the online form. (You do not need to fill out the Employer Group Number.)  
 
Appointments are scheduled 10 minutes apart to maintain appropriate spacing within the site of the clinic. 
 
Prior to Your Appointment, please be sure to complete the COVID-19 Training, Acknowledgement found on the 
Home Page of My Wellesley as highlighted below. 

 
 
 
Checklist for the Day of Your Appointment 
 
 Bring a form of ID (Driver’s License etc) 
 Complete the Daily Health Check found under Fall 2020 Documentation Toolbox (above) before leaving 

for campus.  
 Bring your own mask. 

 
When you arrive, there will be a Med Bar Staff Member to direct you. The nurse will ask for your ID and will 
look up your appointment/information in their computer prior to administering the flu shot.  After you have 
received your flu shot you will be asked to remain close to the clinic for 15 minutes (while remaining socially 
distant).  
 

Please remember to stay 6 feet apart and wear a mask. 
 

Have questions about how it works?  
Reach the Med Bar team via email at support@medbar.com or call 646-933-5677. 


